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"Style is something each of us already has, all we need to do is find it." — Diane von Furstenberg

Welcome to our latest edition of Fashion Law where we provide you with the latest updates on legal issues
affecting the fashion industry.

In this issue we touch on topics including insolvency laws, the recently released notifiable data breach scheme
(NDB), protecting trade marks when dealing in China, tips for when you are about to sign a lease, domain names
and changes to the parallel importation law and what you need to know.

Please click here to read Fashion Law.
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